
Greetings RIG members:        May 8,2018 
 
As a friendly reminder, you still have time to register for a free webinar on May 10 that may be 
of special interest to our members. Jean Kutner, MD, MPH/MSPH, will be leading the May 
webinar, titled: Preparing For and Publishing Your Clinical Trial Design-- the registration link 
is below.  If you missed the 4/25 email, it is included. 
 
Also, here is an opportunity you may have missed for best papers. 

 

MNRS/Sage Best Paper Awards 

Accepting Applications NOW! 
 
Applications are now being accepted for The Western Journal of Nursing Research Sage Best 
Faculty Paper Award and Sage Best Graduate Student Paper Award.   
 
This award is to recognize outstanding scientific manuscript contributions to WJNR by 
members of the Midwest Nursing Research Society.  
 
This annual award will beconferred to two manuscripts, one with a faculty member as first 
author and one with a graduate student as first author.  

The deadline for application submissions is Friday, June 1st. For more information or to 
apply, please click here. 

 
Happy Spring! 
 
Best regards, Renee 
Chair, MNRS Palliative and EOL RIG 
 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001m95uudfcq_QEklHs1xhydWYDZSeYcEEtMfvQs4nwvmCuI9WzZaLbuGco045DLJCEQThvnTpuoW-2KWXu4XCQadYnVawWqdViWNlWokhcu6oSWm_KZ06pVrSJQByH8EaVacSWur_r3BRJVo8_kBvrpfYbzxeTpfGglUyXYfDI20ObL77NFjgoqVtne6s98pP3PE6xaTgjoOo=&c=yfwHqFYR-63EfZ0TU55PsHsA55eCCh-i2_RalnZIVVTIHBk6eRNF8g==&ch=k2iRLJVMovxbQP8Q3dq75mwnWkGfMs40MJnF8yTBJq6Fu0sl7qjYWA==

